
 
 
 
 
         
May 9, 2022 
 
By email (ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov) 
 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 
NH Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
 
RE: The Hampstead Area Water Company, Inc. – DW 20-117 
 Request for Change in Rates 
 Settlement Agreement 
 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 

The Hampstead Area Water Company, Inc. respectfully requests that you accept this letter 
as The Hampstead Area Water Company, Inc.’s Witness List for the hearing scheduled for May 
11 and May 12 in the above referenced matter.  

 
WITNESS LIST 

1. Stephen P. St. Cyr – Company consultant for Revenue Requirement and related schedules 
2. Dave Fox – Company consultant for Cost of Service  
3. Charlie Lanza – Company General Manager 

 
Consistent with the Commission’s Temporary Changes in Filing Requirements (March 17, 

2020) due to the COVID-19 state of emergency, the Company will not file any paper copies. 
 
 The Company certifies that copies of this letter have been served on the parties 
electronically upon filing with the Commission. 
 
 
      Very truly yours, 
 
      /s/ Anthony Augeri 
 
      Anthony Augeri, Esq. 
      General Counsel 
TA/hw 
enclosures  
e cc:  service list 

HAMPSTEAD AREA 
WATER COMPANY, INC 

54 SAWYER AVENUE, ATKINSON, NH 03811 

TEL: 603.362.4299 FAX: 603.362.4936 
www.hampsteadwater.com 

mailto:ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov

